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February 23, 2004

ROY V CHAN
236 E 46TH ST
LONG BEACH CA 90807

Dear ROY:

Thank you for submitting an application to The Broad Prize for Urban Education
Scholarship competition. We received 1509 applications for this year's program. From
the initial pool, 457 students were identified to proceed to the second stage of the
competition.

As an applicant in the scholarship competition, you were among a pool of competitive
students whose academic information was carefully reviewed. Students have been
selected to advance to the second stage, and we regret that you were not among those
chosen. We would like to be able to extend an award to every deserving student, but
the number of awards is limited.

We thank you for your interest in the scholarship program. If you have not already done
so, you may wish to contact the financial aid administrators at the colleges of your
choice to determine what other financial resources may be available to you.

We extend our best wishes for a successful college career.

Sincerely, ;
James L. Mahoney i
Program Administrator

Scholarship & Recognition Programs
for the Broad Prize for Urban Education Scholarship Program
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The Broad Prize for Urban Education is sponsored by The Broad Foundation. This scholarship program is jointly administered by
The Hispanic Scholarship Fund (HSF) and Scholarship and Recognition Programs (SRP), a program of The College Board.
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